CASCADE AIRPORT HANGAR OWNERS' ASSOCIATION, INC.

C 17/035
updode officer
2017 MAY 11 PM 1:55

(208) 271-6685

May 9, 2017

30 Mangum Cir., #6 PO Box 226 Donnelly, ID 83615

Secretary of State PO Box 83720

Boise, ID 83720-0080

Dear Secretary of State,

This letter is to inform you of changes made within the Cascade Airport Hangar Owners' Association. During the meeting on April 25, 2017 new officers were elected, necessitating a change of the registered agent and business mailing address. Please see the attached forms.

Current officers are as follows:

President:

Wesley P. Smith, PO Box 226, Donnelly, ID 83615

Vice-President: Jerry Robinson, 321 Finn Church Lane, McCall, Idaho, 83638

Treasurer:

Terri Hedges, 813 W. Headwaters Dr., Eagle, ID 83616

Secretary:

Phoebe L. Smith, PO Box 226, Donnelly, ID 83615

Director:

Mark Boyter, 50 Crosstimber Loop, Garden Valley, ID 83622

Director:

Brian Hedges, 813 W. Headwaters, Dr., Eagle, ID 83616

Director:

Ron Stevens, 2794 Greenwood Circle, Boise, ID 83706

Please let us know if any further action is required on our part.

Sincerely yours,

Wesley P. Smith

President, Cascade Airport Hangar Owners' Association